
 

Weekly News – 29th June 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank you very much to all the parents who offered to help on our trip to the 
Theatre today. We hope the children enjoyed the experience and seeing the 
play. We look forward to our trip to Bocketts Farm next week! 

 

English 

This week we identified the key features in a poem and then had a go at writing 
our own version of a poem based on Darkness. We have looked at the book 
‘The Dark’ by Lemony Snicket and a poem called ‘Greedy Darkness’ for 
inspiration. Next week we will be writing a recount about our trip to Bocketts 
Farm. 

 
 

Math’s 

We have enjoyed starting our ‘World Cup’ Math’s investigations. We designed 
football kits to include 2D shapes and described the properties. We discussed 
the possibility if football was played on a triangular pitch, how would the rules 
change? We also looked at money and the cost of buying a programme and 
food if we were going to the football. We had to find amounts and also looked 
at change. 

 

Topic 

In Topic this week we have looked at the physical features of Brazil and 
compared these to physical features of UK. Next week we will be looking at 
human features of the two places. 

 

Deputy Head 

Teacher’s Award 

 

Due to our trip to the Polka 

Theatre we won’t be doing 

any certificates this week. 

 

Look out for the children next 

week! 

Notices 
End of year concert - If possible, please make sure you have Wednesday 11th July in your diaries.  Our concert 
will start at 9.15am and we anticipate at this early stage that it will last around 45 minutes.  We look forward 
to seeing you there. 

School trips – We are looking forward to our trip to Bocketts farm on Wednesday 4 th July. Please ensure that your 
child arrives to school on time as we are leaving at 9:15 on the coach. We hope to be back for dismissal at the normal 
time. Thank you in advance to all the parents who have offered to help and please let us know if you have any 
problems. 

Tudor Houses 
Please start collecting small cardboard boxes (cereal boxes are the perfect size) for when we start building our 
Tudor houses. Please bring these in, in a named bag, along with any other materials that you would like to use. For 
example, straw for the roof. We will not be making them until the second last week of term. 
 
Vehicles 
We will also be designing and creating vehicles as part of our Design and Technology. We would really appreciated 
small boxes (e.g. tissue box size) coming in to class. 

 

 


